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REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Planning Committee 

recommend that Council issue a notice of intention to designate Macdonald 

Gardens Park, at 99 Cobourg Street under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act 

according to the Statement of Cultural Heritage Value, attached as Document 5. 

Committee members received the following correspondence in support of the 

designation: 

a. Joern Nissen email dated 10 May 

b. Heritage Ottawa letter dated 11 May 

c. Lowertown Community Association letter received on 11 May 

A copy of each is held on file. 

Ashley Kotarba, Heritage Planner, Heritage & Urban Design Branch provided a detailed 

overview of the proposed designation.  A copy of her PowerPoint presentation is held on 

file. 

Nancy Miller Chenier, Co-Chair, Heritage Committee, Lowertown Community 

Association spoke in support of the proposed designation. 

Councillor Fleury, ward councillor, was also present and spoke in support of the staff 

recommendation. 

The Committee CARRIED the staff recommendation as presented. 

 


